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FIRST SATURDAY OF THE MONTH 

COFFEE CLUB 
 

A reminder that this Saturday (November 5th) is the 

first Saturday of the month and it is our standing 

date for coffee and perhaps some breakfast at 

McDonald's on the sunset strip in Owen Sound. 
 

Hope you can join us at 8:30 am.

 
 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL TIME 
 

Memberships for 2023 were due October 1st, but don’t worry you 

can still renew your membership. 

Your membership forms would have been included in your 

August Reflector. If you have not renewed as of yet, please do so 

and mail to Russ Manson, 130 Cobble Beach, Kemble, ON N0H 

1S0. 

Thank You to those of you who have already renewed, it is very 

much appreciated. 
 

 

 



 

 

Lest We Forget – Friday, November 11th 
After World War I, the poppy flourished in Europe. Scientists 

attributed the growth to soils in France and Belgium becoming 

enriched with lime from the rubble left by the war. From the dirt 

and mud grew a beautiful red poppy. The red poppy came to 

symbolize the blood shed during battle following the publication 

of the wartime poem “In Flanders Fields.”  

The poem was written by Lieutenant Colonel, John McCrae. 

 

 

 

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS PARTY IN JANUARY 

January 27th, 2023 
Best Western Inn on the Bay 
1800 Second Avenue East, Owen Sound, ON 

 

Cash Bar - Cocktails – 5:00 pm - Dinner – 6:00 pm 

Social and DJ Music for Dancing to follow 

Tickets:  Members: $35 each – Non-Members:  $50 

Contact Sharon Norton at 519-372-0011 for tickets 

Please mail your cheque, made payable to “Bluewater 

Region ACCCC, to: Sharon Norton, 262125 

Concession 5 Keppel, Shallow Lake, ON N0H 2K0. 

 

Our last Christmas Party was on January 26, 2020 and at that time the membership let us know they liked having 

this Party in January  – we hope you will plan on attending. We would like to know by December 15th if you do plan 

to attend in order to be sure there is sufficient interest. The meal will be a traditional Turkey Dinner with all of its 

trimmings. Please confirm with Sharon as instructed above at your earliest convenience.  Thank You. 


